
 

 

377 Research Parkway   Meriden, CT 06450   (800)243-3768   (203)235-7989   fax (203)235-7163   www.brandnu.com 

 
January 26, 2022 
BNL Change Notification 1263 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notification is to announce a change to our logo as part of our integration efforts with our new parent company, 
Caldic B.V. The new branding will look like the following:  
 
 

 
 
 

 
You will begin seeing our new logo on the following documents which include but are not limited to: 

 

• Product Labels 

• Certificates of Analysis 

• Safety Data Sheets 

• Certificates of Conformance 

• Product Specifications 

• Invoices 

• Quotations 

• E-mail correspondence 
 
You may continue to receive products and documents with the former Brand-Nu Laboratories logo. We will be 
implementing this logo change with new lots of material as the change proceeds.  
 
There continue to be no changes to the product quality, manufacturing, or how you work with our customer service, 
sales, and management teams.  
 
We appreciate your business and continued support during this transition period. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
__________________ 
Rachel Harlan 
Quality Coordinator 

 
 
 
 


